e All families need 10
volunteer hours before the
end of the year. Sending in
25 box tops is one way that
you can earn an extra
volunteer hour.

e All 100 day projects are due
Monday, February 11 for
the 100" day of school!
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In Reading, students are
practicing their reading in
groups so that they can
increase their comprehension
and reading levels. They are
also focusing on retelling what
happened in a story, naming
the characters, and the setting.
o In Math, we are
continuing to practice
addition and subtraction
skills. We will also be

that makes ten.
**Students enjoyed their trip to
the Nelson Atkins Art Museum.
They observed art and looked
for different shapes in the art.
They also
created a collage using @
lines, colors, and shapes\ \




